
Praying for Peace 

On October 6th, believers around the world joined in
Prayer for the Peace of Jerusalem. Each year, millions
from various denominations and nations gather in
churches, homes, and other venues to pray for peace
and reconciliation in the region.

This year, the Aliyah Foundation equipped over 22
churches, both locally and internationally, to
participate. Many of these churches displayed a
replica of the Jerusalem wall, inviting people to leave
their prayer requests on “the wall.” Hundreds of these
prayers will be taken to Jerusalem and placed at the
actual Western Wall, connecting hearts worldwide to
the people and land of Israel.
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At the Aliyah Foundation, we are deeply committed to our vision of Jews and
Christians partnering with God to achieve the physical and spiritual restoration of
Israel. We live in remarkable times, witnessing the fulfillment of biblical prophecies
as God regathers His people from around the world.

Together, we can answer the cries of those in need, bringing comfort and healing
into people’s lives. We invite you to join us in this sacred mission to bless Israel,
transform lives, and build lasting bridges between faith communities.

With you in His service,

Paul Klassen



$450,000

Happy Birthday!
Meet babies Alma and Omar, two precious
Israeli babies, who are turning a year old!
Last November, their moms chose life and
now these little ones are thriving because of
the food and other necessities that Aliyah
Foundation provided them. 

In a time of desperation, your faithful
support enabled us to come alongside these
families in a way that nurtured life.

Solidarity Tours
 

Amid difficult times, even during times of
war, our Solidarity Tours have brought
Christians to Israel, bringing comfort and
reassurance to Israelis who are deeply
grateful for their presence and support.
Together, you have helped bridge
communities of faith, showing Israelis they
are not alone.

Bridging Faith
Communities

Blessing Israel Rosh Hashanah Gift Baskets
Your generosity enabled Aliyah Foundation
to provide 407 beautifully prepared Rosh
Hashanah gift baskets to Israeli families
whose parent(s) was away from home,
serving in Emergency Services and Police
Company, during the holiday.

By purchasing jars of honey for each of the
baskets, we were able to give much needed
support to the honey farmers in Northern
Israel and add some sweetness to their lives.

Transforming Lives


